
The Michigan WWII Legacy Memorial  PO Box 237  Royal Oak, Michigan 48068  888 229 6126  michiganww2memorial.org 

 

Sponsor The Victory Gala 
 

Be a part of history: The Victory Gala, in support of The Michigan WWII Legacy Memorial, raises necessary funds for the 

construction of the state’s officially recognized tribute to those on the war front and home front. The memorial will be built on 

three-quaters of an acre in the northwest corner of Memorial Park, located at 13 Mile Road and Woodward Avenue, Royal Oak.  

The Victory Gala will be held on October 25, 2018 at the GM Heritage Center in Sterling Heights, Michigan. VIP admission is at 5:30 

PM. General admission is at 6:30 PM. See www.thevictorygala.org for the latest details. You can also call 888 387 4157. 

Please consider supporting The Victory Gala with a sponsorship as detailed below.  

 

Sponsorship Levels and Benefits 
 

Three Star ($7,500 and up)  

• One table with preferred seating 

• VIP event entrance for 10 with catered appetizers 

and champagne. Enjoy the private opportunity to 

view the car collection and learn about the Heritage 

Center. 

• Mentioned in all press interviews 

• Listed in our official press release  

• Listed in our event program 

• Listed on our sponsor signage at the event 

• Listed as a sponsor on our website 

Two Star ($5,000-$7,499) 

• Mentioned in all press interviews 

• Six event tickets 

• Listed in our official press release 

• Listed in our event program 

• Listed on our sponsor signage at the event 

• Listed as a sponsor on our website 

One Star ($2,500 - $4,999) 

• Listed in our official press release 

• Two event tickets 

• Listed in our event program 

• Listed on our sponsor signage at the event 

• Listed as a sponsor on our website 

Enlisted ($100-$2,499) 

• Listed in our event program 

• Listed on our sponsor signage at the event 

• Listed as a sponsor on our website 

To become a sponsor, please contact Debi Hollis at 248-568-7764 or debi.hollis@michiganww2memorial.org.  

On behalf of The Michigan WWIII Legacy Memorial, thank you very much for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely,  

Debi Hollis 

President 

http://www.thevictorygala.org/

